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Martech Group of Companies’ Statement on Covid-19 
 

The Martech Group of Companies (MGC), which includes Martech Electrical Systems Ltd 
(MESL), Martech Motor Winding Ltd (MMW) and Marwest Industries Ltd (MWI), is closely 
monitoring the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. MGC is reviewing all the associated 
risks on a continuous basis and maintains a constantly evolving business plan to minimize the 
threat of disruptions to our employees, customers, vendors, and supply chain. As part of MGC’s 
planning and response to COVID-19, we want to assure you that we are making preparations to 
address the risk of a supply chain disruption that could occur from the spread of the virus. 
  

The health and welfare of our employees, customers and vendors are of top concern. MGC is 
committed to and has taken the necessary steps to provide a safe work environment and to 
minimize any disruption of service to our valued customers. Our MGC Site Specific COVID-19 
Precautions are continually updated as new information becomes available. Our top priorities 
are to provide a safe environment for all employees, customers and vendors while maintaining 
normal business operations, we are taking appropriate actions and precautions regarding 
sanitization, travel restrictions limiting access to our facilities, and actively encouraging any sick 
employees to stay at home.  
  
We are working with all of our key suppliers to monitor any potential supply disruption and/or 
material shortages that may impact us. At this time, we believe that any disruption or shortages 
will be minimal, but the risk varies by supplier. Many of our customers with which we maintain 
close relationships have proactively communicated any potential challenges they are facing 
with us. MGC shall adhere to any customer-specific requirements regarding the COVID-19 virus 
  

In addition to the above, we are actively monitoring information from the following resources: 

• World Health Organization (WHO) 
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 

• Government of British Columbia  
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-

recovery/covid-19-provincial-support 
• British Columbia Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (BCCDC) 

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19 
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